June 18, 2001

Department of Environment
Environmental Assessment Division

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT BULLETIN

Environment Minister Ralph Wiseman has announced the following event relative to the Environmental
Assessment Act.

UNDERTAKING RELEASED:

Foxtrap Commercia Salvage Yard
Proponent: Newfoundland Recycling Ltd.

The Minister has released the project from environmental assessment in accordance with the provisions
of the Environmental Assessment Act.

Further information may be obtained by contacting the Director of Environmental Assessment at (709)
729-2562 or toll-free: 1-800-563-6181 or by mail to:

Director, Environmental Assessment Division
Department of Environment

West Block, Confederation Building

P.O. Box 8700, St. John's, NF, A1B 4J6

Environmental Assessment News Releases are on the Internet at http://www.gov.nf.calenv



